
Guild of Wargaming and Roleplaying
Official Reservation Confirmation Form

To Whom It May Concern:

As of August 12  th  , 2010  , the Guild of Wargamers and Roleplayers has received confirmation from Facilities  
Planning and Management (FPM) that Carver 290 and 298 is reserved for our club use use 10am to 6pm, each 
Saturday of the Fall 2010 semester.

As there is no official form beyond e-mail confirmation to obtain rooms on campus, this form will be filled out  
by  Guild Secretary Brian Patterson (patterbj@iastate.edu) and sent to the Guild's Official Event Coordinator,  
Kim Eue .  All questions and concerns about this reservation may be addressed to Brian Patterson  
(patterbj@iastate.edu) who will be happy to provide the room request and confirmation e-mails to any interested  
party.

Brian Patterson
Guild Secretary
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